
Flu shots are now available to all beneficiaries at the 
366th Medical Group  

 
We’re hosting a flu line for all adult beneficiaries (18 years+ only) on 

Friday, Nov. 8, and Friday, Nov. 15, 7:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. at Heritage Hall, 
the building behind the 366th MDG. 

 

We’ll host flu lines for all adult beneficiaries (18 years+),   
Wednesday, Nov. 13, and Wednesday, Nov. 20, 7:30 – 10 a.m., also in 

Heritage Hall. 
 

For children ages 6 months to 17 years,  
the Immunizations Clinic will run extended hours on  

Friday, Nov. 8, and Friday, Nov. 15.  
We’ll remain open until 6 p.m. on both days.  

(Children only, 4:30 – 6 p.m.)  
Please note: a parent or guardian must accompany patients under age 18. 

 
We recommend that adults utilize the flu line on  

Nov. 8, Nov. 13, Nov. 15, or Nov. 20 to reduce wait times, if able. 
 

The Allergy & Immunizations Clinic will be open normal hours for all 
beneficiaries & all immunizations during this time:  

Monday – Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.; closed Noon – 1 p.m. 
Wednesdays, 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.; closed Noon – 1 p.m.  



 


